
From: Mark Edwards [mailto:markedwards60@gmail.com]  

Sent: Sunday, June 29, 2014 9:19 AM 
To: Reg-Comment 

Subject: Protect your Rivers 

 

I recently retired after 30 years working for the Iowa 

Department of Natural Resources as Trails Coordinator and my 

only regret was not fighting harder to limit industrial 

agriculture's pollution of our waterways.  I have traveled parts of 

the Buffalo and believe it is a major asset of your state and will 

be for generations to come.  Please do all that you can to not go 

down the same shameful  path we in Iowa have done.  Protect 

the Buffalo River and all other public water ways any way you 

can. 

Mark S. Edwards 

1610 Story St. 

Boone, IA 50036 

515-230-7274 
 


